From: David West

To: Web Filer
Date: August 03, 2021

Subject: 0565-EX-CN-2021 pre-coordination data request

Message:

File No. 0565-EX-CN-2021
Ref. 63201

Mr. Ghaffari:
In reply to Ref. 63201 (&ldquo;Prior coordination with the FAA is required for the frequencies
128.50000000 MHz 136.00000000 MHz requested in this application.&rdquo;), this is to advise the

Commission that:

- The frequency 128.50 MHz has been deleted from the application, and replaced with 123.350
MHz

- The frequency 136 MHz has been deleted from the application, and replaced with 123.550 MHz
Accordingly, it is Leidos&rsquo; understanding that FAA re-coordination through the WebFCR portal is no
longer necessary, and that this inquiry should be considered resolved. Please advise if this understanding
is incorrect.

Leidos requests that the Commission proceed with final processing.

If there are any additional questions regarding the pending application, please feel free to contact
undersigned counsel.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.



